
1321 Reynolds Road, Johnson City, NY 13790 

Sunday, July 17, 2022 - 9:30 AM 
Pastor Jim Murphy 

“Timing is Everything” 
Ecclesiastes 3:1-15 

Preaching • Teaching • Evangelism • Discipleship • Meaningful Relationships 

July 10th Month-to-date 
 

General Fund Deposits $����������� $���������� 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 

 
Sunday 7/17:  

 
No ABF or Sunday School 

 
  Please join us for the Church Family Picnic following the service.        

0LQLVWU\�)RFXV 
Ken and Lisa Zuk 

 
Pray For: 

Opportunities to minister to the unsaved 
Wisdom and direction for their ministry 

Wisdom and direction in their everyday life 

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
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-XO\� ��WK—&KXUFK� )DPLO\� )XQ� 'D\� $W� &KXFNVWHUV� ����DP-1RRQ�� $OO� DUH�
ZHOFRPH�WR�FRPH�DV�D�&KXUFK�)DPLO\� WR�HQMR\�D�PRUQLQJ�RI�RXWGRRU�DFWLYLWLHV�
OLNH�PLQL� JROI��EDWWLQJ�FDJHV�� FOLPELQJ�ZDOO�� DQG�PXFK�PRUH�DW�&KXFNVWHUV—$OO�
)HHV�+DYH�%HHQ�&RYHUHG�,Q�$GYDQFH� 
 
$XJXVW���WK—&KLOG�3URWHFWLRQ�7UDLQLQJ�&ODVV� ORFDWHG� LQ�5RRP�����GXULQJ�$%)�
KRXU 
 
6HSWHPEHU��UG—&KXUFK�)DPLO\� ¶'D\�DW� WKH�3DUN�µ� 3ODQ�RQ�FRPLQJ�XS� WR�*UHHQ�
:RRG� 3DUN� WR� VKDUH� WKH� GD\� ZLWK� XV� IURP� �����DP-����SP�� :H� ZLOO� EH� DW�
3DYLOLRQ���� WR� KDQJ� RXW� DQG� FRRN�� %H� VXUH� WR� EULQJ� VRPHWKLQJ� WR� JULOO� DQG�RU�
VKDUH�DV�ZHOO�DV�\RXU�VXPPHU�IXQ��7KHUH� LV�KLNLQJ��VZLPPLQJ��ERDWLQJ��ILVKLQJ��
YROOH\EDOO��DQG�PDQ\�RWKHU�DPHQLWLHV�DYDLODEOH�WKHUH�� 
 

General Announcements 
 

A big thank you to everyone who prayed for, participated in or donated to 
the VBS Program!  
 
July 17th - Church Family Picnic following the service 
   No ABF or Sunday School 
All are welcome to join us for food and fellowship after the service. There will 
also be cotton candy, snow cones, a bounce house and other outdoor games. 
 
July 25th– The parking lot paving project is scheduled to begin July 25th and 
continue for approximately 3 weeks. We anticipate that it could have a minimal 
impact on our traffic flow and/or parking spots. Please be patient as we 
complete this much needed project. 
 
August 7th– We will celebrate Baptism, Our Lord’s Supper, a Membership Vote 
and the Right Hand of Fellowship.  
 
Do You Have a Prayer Request?   
Stop by one of the Welcome Centers, pick up a Prayer Request Card, fill it out, 
and drop it in the main office box in the mail room.  We will include it on the 
Prayer Warriors Prayer List. 
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